W niverville

February 17, 2023

Dear Parents of Future NHS Students,

Niverville High School will be hosting a parent orientation evening on Tuesday, March 7 at 7:00 pm.
We know that starting high school can be both exciting and scary and we want to help make the
transition as smooth as possible. An orientation day for grade 8 students will happen later in April
but they are also welcome to attend the parent evening if you would like to come as a family. We
look forward to meeting you and sharing all that NHS has to offer.

We will provide an introduction to our school, explain the high school credit system, review the
course selection process, and provide an opportunity to tour the school. Our Care Team and Grade 9
teachers will also be available for a casual “meet and greet” after the information session. Feel free to
check out our website for a sneak peek! https://nhs.hsd.ca/about/school-profile/

We look forward to welcoming you to our school community and hope to see you on March 7!
Sincerely,

Kimberley Funk, Principal
Graham Sereda, Vice Principal
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